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TO: David Meadows 

FROM: Diana Ezell 

DATE: September 4, 2011 

RE: Student Fees TPSD Board Policy JQ 

The Macbook One to One Program 2011-2012 is ready for implementation.  

School leaders and teachers would like for each Macbook to have student textbooks 

downloaded to the hard drive.  Since the Macbook then becomes the primary source for 

textbooks, we are asking to change TPSD Board Policy JQ to eliminate the exclusion of 

laptop fees from the waiver process. 


